
No. GS/AIGETOA/106            Dated 18-02-2015 

 

To 

Sh. Anupam Shrivastava Ji 

The Chairman & Managing Director, BSNL 

Bharat Sanchar Bhavan 

Janpath, New Delhi 

 

Subject:  Withdrawal of protest notice for holding Dharna at BSNL CO from 23rd 

Feb-2015. 

Reference: This association notice for agitation vide GS/AIGETOA/106 dated 05-

01-2015      

 

Respected Sir, 

  It is to intimate your good self that this association had served the protest 

notice vide letter mentioned in reference cited above for indefinite Dharna at 

BSNL CO from 23rd Feb-2015. After having detail discussion with MP Circle 

Management, Director (HR) and CMD BSNL on the issues mentioned in notice 

and on pursuant to the letter issued by SR Cell of BSNL CO vide BSNL/31-

4/SR/2015 DATED 18.02.2015 this association has decided to withdraw the 

protest notice. 

 

We are quite hopeful after discussion that issues mentioned in the protest notice 

will be resolved purely on merit through mutual discussion and in time bound 

manner.  

Sincerely Yours  

 

 

(R P Shahu) 

General Secretary  

Copy to: 

1. Sh. Anupam Srivastava Ji, Director (CM) BSNL CO New Delhi for kind 

intervention. 

2. Sh. N.K. Gupta Ji, Director (CFA), BSNL CO New Delhi for kind 

intervention. 

3. Sh. Shameem Akhtar Ji, Sr. GM (SR), BSNL CO New Delhi. 


